
On Saturday April 27th, 2019 from 10am - 2pm the 
Jamesburg Police Department will be participating in 
the Drug Enforcement Administration NJ Division’s, 
“Operation Take Back New Jersey”

Unused, unwanted, and expired medication can be 
brought to the Jamesburg Police Headquarters and 
disposed of with no questions asked. Individuals 
may dispose of medication either in its original 
container or by removing medication from its original 
and dropped directly in the box. Individuals are 
encouraged to remove the prescription label if it 
contains any personal information. Any liquid 
medication such as cough medicine should 
remained sealed in their original container. Syringes 
and other sharp instruments will NOT be accepted.
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Lynn Shott, Wendy Romeo, Bonnie Klimcsak and 7 others 
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